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TO: Members of the Blair-Taylor School Board

FROM: Jeffrey S. Eide, Superintendent

RE: Regular School Board Meeting

Monday, December 21, 2020, 5:30 p.m.
Auditorium (United Campus)

PUBLIC NOTICE: The health of District employees, the School Board, and the community is our number
one priority. Therefore, the Districts will be taking precautionary measures consistent with the CDC, State,
and County Health Department. The auditorium is able to handle some in-person needs with required
masks and physical distancing; however, please consider joining the meeting remotely through Wildcat
TV (www.btsd.k12.wi.us) or by phone- Phone Number: 1 413-438-4401 PIN: 146 444 186i#

AGENDA
Call to order and roll call by President Troy Tenneson
Pledge of Allegiance
Mission Statement: “To educate all learners to reach their potential as productive citizens”
Approve the agenda
Public comment
Approve Minutes of the November 2020 regular meeting, and closed
Approve bills for the month of November
Approve the financial statement

Reports:
Superintendent (J. Eide)
e Referendum - Construction Planning Process Update
Principals/Special Education Director (Mr. Halverson, Mrs. Eide, Ms. Belitz)
e Coop Update

Action ltems:  Discuss/approve - Technology Education Teacher Contract
Discuss/approve - Resignation Support Staff
Discuss/approve - Policies Volume 29 #1 & #2 (second reading)

Move to closed session in accordance with State Statute 19.85(1)(c) to discuss administrative
evaluation/survey/survey google doc, contracts, compensation model.

Reconvene in open session to take or announce any action, if any and if appropriate, arising out of closed
session

Adjourn
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